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On the last day for Winter Scroungers, Tery Martin was declared the King and Mick Patterson was runner-up. 

Stan Ayre finished third. Bob Hicks was best of the rest with Phil Wegner finishing second and Gary Saunders 

third. Well done to Stan Ayr, Tom Plaisted and Brian Richardson for running a successful Winter season. 

Leading the field for Thursday Triples was the team of Stan Ayr, Bruce Seymour and Bob Hicks with their score 

of 6 + 9. Second on a countback was the team of Yvonne Shalders, Gib Trethowan and Ray Lewis and third 

were Gus Woithe, Barry Savage and Kevin Crane. Both teams scored 6 + 6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opening day bowlers watching their bowls approach Allen’s spider. 

 

A more detailed account of the 50th Anniversary celebrations will be provided in next week’s newsletter. 

 
Coming events: 

Wed 27 September – Ladies’ Pennant Practice. 

Thurs/Fri 28-29 September – Mt Barker Golf Ladies’ Classic Fours/Split Pairs 

Sunday 1 October – Denmark Men’s Open Triples. 

Tues/Wed 3-4 October – Albany Men’s Dollar Shot Carnival. 

Wed 4 October – Ladies Club Pairs (Drawn teams, 9.30am start) 

Fri 6 October – Emu Point Laies’ Gala Day. 

Sat 7 October – Men’s Championship Pairs. (No Social Bowls) 

 

 

 

A great field of 56 bowlers participated in the 

50th Anniversary Opening Day Triples. Tery 

Martin, Colin Anning and Ann Flint took home 

the chocolates with their score of 3 + 19. 

Second was the team of Steve Tuffley, Carl 

Connell and Pam Anning with 3 + 17 and Len 

Brown, Mike O’Meara and Helen Penny 

finished third with a score 3 + 13. 

 

The Men’s Club Triples concluded on 

Saturday with a convincing win to the 

team of Wally Mycock, Steve Cockerell 

and Leo Tuffley. They won 5 out of 6 

matches and finished with the score of 

15 + 30. Runners-up were Gus Woithe, 

Colin Anning and Des Forbes with 13 + 

18 and third were first day leaders Athol 

Ward, Tery Martin and Snatch Norrish. 

 


